
 

 

Dear _____, 

We’re excited to welcome you to campus in August! All first-year students are required to 
live on campus, so please register for housing as soon as possible. Registering for housing 
does not commit you to the University of Georgia.  

Room selection  

For most students, room selection works on an appointment system based on when you 
complete your housing registration and pay the non-fundable registration fee. UGA is 
committed to housing all incoming first-year students but, the earlier you register, the 
more priority you’ll have in choosing your space. The opportunity to choose your space will 
begin after the university’s commitment deadline of May 1.  

First Year Live-On Requirement  

If you believe you qualify for an exemption to the First Year Live-On Requirement, please 
log onto The Dawg House to request an exemption by May 15.   

Failure to register for on-campus housing or to submit an exemption request by the 
deadline may constitute non-compliance with the First Year Live-on Requirement and 
could incur additional fees.  

If you choose to stay on campus for First-Year Orientation, reserve your space when you 
choose your orientation session. For details on staying on campus, visit housing’s New 
Student Hub.  

Optional webinars for first-year students and supporters  

• April 8 at 7 p.m. Eastern  
• April 10 at 7 p.m. Eastern  
• April 21 at 7 p.m. Eastern  
• April 23 at 9 a.m. Eastern  

Please contact us if you have any questions; we are here to help!  

https://policy.uga.edu/policies/#/programs/rJSgyRAvA
https://uga.starrezhousing.com/StarRezPortalX/Login
https://housing.uga.edu/new-student-hub/
https://housing.uga.edu/new-student-hub/
https://zoom.us/j/99907336379
https://zoom.us/j/99158486386
https://zoom.us/j/97174370440
https://zoom.us/j/98174601908


Sincerely,  

Suzanne Reichner  
Assistant Director for Assignments and Contracts  
University Housing  
University of Georgia  
housing@uga.edu  
706-542-1421  
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